
	A	welcome	from	the	Headteacher	

 I would like to thank you for your interest in joining our school family. This is an exciting opportunity 
 for the right candidate. 

 At St. Austin’s, we all aspire to progress spiritually and academically so that every child and adult is 
 enabled to achieve their full potential. Our vision is to provide an outstanding Catholic education for 
 all of our children. We are passionate about making our school the very best it can be. 

 We are looking for someone to join us who shares this vision and is keen to work in close 
 partnership with myself, our Staff Team, our Trust and Governors. We care deeply about our school 
 and would like someone to join us who shares that commitment and drive, who can contribute with 
 con�idence and conviction. 

 We work collaboratively with other schools in our Trust and are proud to be the largest Primary 
 School of the Bishop Konstant Catholic Academy Trust. Our school is supported by the parish of St. 
 Austin’s and a community of wonderful children and families. Our families know we care about and 
 support them, especially in times of need. 

 St. Austin’s is a school on a journey to outstanding. Much has been achieved over the past two years. 
 To try and describe it in a few lines here would not do justice to our efforts, which is why we 
 encourage prospective applicants to visit our school and learn more. 

 If you would like to arrange a visit please email Miss Elsworth, our Business Manager at 
 sbm@sa.bkcat.co.uk 

 I look forward to welcoming you to our school. 

 Mr John Molyneux 

 Headteacher 


